
 

Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery 
Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high - celebrating difference –  

enriching community 

Weekly Newsletter – 24th July 2023 
     ‘Pupils, staff, parents and carers agree that Haytor View School is a happy place to learn’ 

                                                          OFSTED March 2023 

Chair of Governors: Robert Doets 

WITH THANKS FOR 22-23 AND LOOKING FORWARD TO '2023 - 2024'  
With our last day of the school year tomorrow, it’s time to say a huge thank-you for making the last few weeks 

in particular feel so special. Without the engagement of the school community in sports days, leavers evening, 

school fetes and so much more, they really wouldn’t be ‘events’. Thanks to you all for giving your time and 

energy to making the end of this year such a memorable one.  

 

Thanks to go to all of the staff members who have worked behind the scenes to make the events run 

smoothly, as well of course to the Coffee & Cake team of parents and friends who help us really make the 

most of any opportunity to get together. The Summer Fete last Friday was a fine example of this and not only 

did everyone involved have a great afternoon, a princely sum of £683.25 was raised – the event was a winner 

in every way! 

 

Before signing off don’t forget that we have our final assembly of the year tomorrow at 9.00am. We get back 

together on Tuesday 5th September. We look forward to seeing you and wish you all a happy and healthy 

summer break.   

THANKS FROM THE COFFEE & CAKE TEAM 
The Coffee and Cake Team would like to thank you all for your support throughout this year.  

We have raised lots of money over the course of the year, from events such as discos, ice 

pole sales, cream teas on Sports Day and finishing with our spectacular Summer Fete last 

Friday.  

As we look forward to another active year in 2023-24 we are always open to new people 

joining us. The Coffee and Cake Team meet every Tuesday morning from 9:00 – 10:00am in school. There’s no 

obligation to come every week and everyone is very welcome, even if it’s just for a coffee and some cake 

from time to time.  

TUNNELS OF LOVE - FIRST OPENING TUESDAY 25th JULY 2.30PM 
You may have seen the posters around school advertising the Penn Inn 'Tunnels of Love' opening event 

tomorrow at 2.30pm. This project has seen the involvement of children from across the school and wider 

community supported by the Arts Council, Newton Abbot Community Interest Company and a dedicated 

group of community artists. We are really excited to see what the artwork brings to subways at Penn Inn.  

An official celebration of artwork, following its opening, will take place in September when we 

are hopeful that we will be able to share in the celebrations and the impact that the art 

installations have brought. Should you be passing through the subways during the summer 

break do take a moment to enjoy what you see and ask your child if they were involved - it's 

very likely that they will have been! 

HELEN FOUNDATION AWARD FOR BEST ENDEAVOUR IN THE ARTS. 
This year the Helen Foundation Award will be presented to Izzy Davis. Izzy has created 

some fantastic compositions with our visiting musician Kip and has excelled as a performer 

and role model for younger creative musicians. Congratulations Izzy, we look forward to 

presenting your award in our final assembly of the year.  

BAGEL BREAKFASTS 
The Our bagel breaksfasts have been a huge success this year and we are pleased to say that they will 

continue in the new school year. Due to delivery arrangements please note that we will not be able to provide 

bagels until Monday 11th Sepetember which is the second week we return.  



BUCKLAND ATHLETIC CLUB SPORTING ACHIEVEMENT AWARD 
Congratulations to Leon Fox for your sporting achievements this year!  

This year, we are recognising Leon Fox for his sporting achievements throughout his time with us at Haytor 

View. Leon has always worked hard to develop his skill in all aspects of sports that he encounters; from cycling 

with his parents to athletics festivals at Newton Abbot College, to kayaking at Decoy. Leon is always a 

fantastic sports person who encourages his team mates, celebrates successes and enjoys a fair game. We 

look forward to celebrating his acheivements in tomorrow’s assembly.  

FAREWELL YEAR 6! 
To celebrate a wonderful year, Year 6 recently visited Decoy Park where they enjoyed a morning with John, 

the Ranger. The year six children are so knowledgeable that they ended up teaching John quite a lot about 

plants and animals! 

In the afternoon it was time for kayaks: They paddled around, explored and had a brilliant time, thanks to 

Simon and the team at the Devon Windsurf and Canoe Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There were many mentions of falling out of the kayaks at the Year 6 leavers evening last week! Thank you to all 

of the parents and carers who returned to school in the evening to make the occasion so special for everyone 

involved.  

BUCKLAND COMMUNITY CENTRE  
The Buckland Hub runs at the Community Centre every Tuesday, 10am-12 noon for anyone to 

drop in and get advice, support, or a cup of tea. It’s is a safe place to find out help about 

anything from wellbeing to a chat, or speaking to staff from key services about housing, debt or 

IT help. 

Each week, services including Teign Housing, Citizen’s Advice Bureau and Learn Devon 

come along to help provide advice to local people. 

arent and Toddler group 
The Parent & Toddler group takes place on Tuesdays from 10am until 12pm. Come and join 

us for fun and free activities! For more information: Yvonnne – 07411 573776 

 

In addition to these, there are many more events across the week for the community to engage with, from 

Kung Fu to Bingo. Contact them on: 01626 206690 or at https://bucklandcentre.org/whats-on/  

FOODBANK SUPPORT  
With the Summer Holidays approaching, we recognise the pressures many will be facing 

financially. T.H.A.T. Foodbank will be open throughout the holidays from 10 – 1pm 

Monday to Friday. You can request a food parcel by popping into the store or 

completing the ‘contact us’ section on their website. The team are amazing and 

generally respond within a few days, having a food parcel ready (and sometime gas 

and electricity top-ups too!) https://www.thatfoodbank.com/contact  

CRIMESTOPPERS- REPORT CRIME ANONYMOUSLY 
Crimestoppers-uk.org is a website run by the Crimestoppers and FearLess 

organisations to enable individuals to access non-judgmental information and 

avice about crime and criminality. The site provides a safe space to report 

information and commit to keeping all reports 100% anonymous. 

https://crimestoppers-uk.org/  

SAFEGUARDING – EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY  
If you are concerned about a child or if you need help parenting your child you 

can call 0345 155 1071 or email mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk. Out of hours 

please call 0845 6000 388. If it is an emergency dial 999. Should you have any 

safeguarding concerns the Designated Safeguarding Leads at the school are: Mr 

Hampton, Miss Butler and Miss Shopland. 
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